

## STEWARDSHIP CAMPAIGN - NOT TOO LATE TO PLEDGE!

We are nearing the end of our annual Fall Stewardship Campaign. It's the time of year when we ask members and friends to commit to financially supporting our church in the year to come. We thank the many individuals and families who have already pledged. If you haven't yet, it's not too late. "Imagine Together", the theme of the campaign, is a good reminder of what can be done if we all take part in the good work of the church.

A good number of pledge payments are made through EFT (Electronic Funds Transfer). If you haven't utilized EFT for your payments, please do so! It is safe and secure, and allows for a consistent revenue stream for our church. Click here to get started.

If you have any questions about pledging, please don't hesitate to email the church office and we will connect you with the Stewardship Team or Finance Team.

## Ways TO COMPLETE YOUR PLEDGE

**Send In The Mail** 

## **Complete Form at Church**

Print out the **Pledge Form**and send to the church

There are extra forms available in the hallway outside Fellowship Hall



Visit our **Stewardship Page** for more information.

## RAISERIGHT GIFT CARD PROGRAM



Consider using Raise Right for gift cards for Christmas shopping and/or Christmas gifts. The church will place a RaiseRight order on Sunday, December 8. Complete a paper order form and bring a check to church (payable to FCC) by December 8 and your gift cards will be available the following Sunday, December 15. By using RaiseRight, you can Christmas shop AND raise some money for the church. Thank you!